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No minutes just Stuff!

The April meeting must have been very boring.
Usually when I miss a meeting, my cheap assistant
(Robbie Bridges) sends me some notes so I can fake the
minutes. This month nothing, maybe the new
roommate he has acquired, George or was it Ralph, has
been keeping him occupied. That's OK, probably
nothing much happened anyway.

The only thing of interest at the May meeting
will be the annual election of Officers. This important
event is always very exciting. (On a par with watching
my cat sleep on the top of the TV.)

The good things that have happened in the
computer world this month probably have to do with
the Appeals court overruling the judge's decision on
Windows 98. It seems to me that a judge should know
the difference between a computer and a garbage
disposal before he is allowed to make such stupid
decisions. Nope, that's probably asking too much.
Rumor has it that Willie Gates is going to loan $150
million to Sun and Electronic Arts, I bet that would
shut down a lot of self serving noise.

Speaking of my good friend Willie, he sent me a
personal invitation to attend the Windows 98 rollout
on June 2yh. Well almost personal, Email is personal,
isn't it? You can bet I will attend, where else can you
get free food, free tee shirt and a chance to win a
commemorate copy of Windows 98, all for listening to
a sales pitch. That is even better than sitting through
time-share condominium sales pitches.

Intel doesn't want to be outdone and let
Microsoft get all the attention so in the next 3 months
they will be making several releases of new chips. The
Pentium 11 will go to 450 MHz. In addition, a new chip
designated for server work only running a full speed
cache, rather than Y2 speed that the Pentium uses, is
scheduled to be released at $4500 a copy. If you are
interested in one of these chips see Bob Woolley, he
will either get you a chip or give you a cold, and you
can guess which one is most likely.

See you at the meeting. Jim Moran - Secretary.

NEW MEETING LOCATION

The SLCC has been meeting in the San Leandro
Library for the last 14 years or so. Sadly, the
Library is closing for seismic re-construction and
we must find a new location to hold our meetings
(this should not be big news to you all ....) To our
good fortune, Millie Lepley has offered the St.
Leander School facility as an alternative for the
club meeting.

St. Leander is just three blocks west (towards
1880) of the Library, on the south side of Davis
street. Park in the playground at the rear of the
school and use the entrance located there.

See ya there!!

This Month

We are going to have an 8-bit blow­
out this month! A complete system
will be practically given away in the
Crooked Raffle...

130XE
XF551
1050

Magnavox RGB Color Monitor
EPSON FX-850 w/interface

Touch Tablet
XJ500 Joystick

And a ton of software
AtariWriter

ED/ASM
ACTION!
DiskWiz

Chameleon 80 col s/w
And on and on....


